
Law Enforcement Agencies Seek
Missing Man and Vehicle
The  Bristol  District  Attorney’s  Office,  together  with  law
enforcement agencies in Massachusetts and Rhode Island, are
actively  investigating  the  circumstances  that  led  to  the
disappearance of Kerry Mello  on August 10, 2015.

At the time of his disappearance, Mr.  Mello was operating  a
2002 Black Infiniti, Model i35, with Rhode Island plate #
368-350 and believed to be in the area of Warwick, Rhode
Island.   Police believe that Mr. Mello’s vehicle may have
since been transported from Rhode Island to another state.

Bristol District Attorney Thomas M. Quinn III is asking for
the public’s assistance in locating this vehicle. If anyone
has any information about this vehicle, it’s whereabouts or
any  other  information  regarding  Mr.  Mello’s  disappearance,
please  immediately  call  the  Massachusetts  State  Police
Detective  Unit  assigned  to  the  Bristol  County  District
Attorney’s Office at 508-993-2016 or the Rhode Island State
Police at 401-444-1000.
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